
House Bill 1532 

Hearing date: Wednesday, February 1 – 2:30 pm 

In support 

My name is Shannon Indovina. Our family moved to Bismarck from Minnesota nearly 8 years 

ago. At that time, we looked at both public and private education for our middle school boys. 

With having both strong public and private schools, this was an easy decision to relocate to 

Bismarck. We chose a local private school system and have been so pleased with our choice. 

Our boys excelled in all areas. They are now both seeking bachelor degrees at North Dakota 

universities.  

I have worked in private education for the past five years and strongly believe that this choice is 

the best for some families. I am in support of HB 1532 to make this a reality for additional 

families to have the same wonderful experience that our family has had with private education. 

Thank you, 

Shannon Indovina 

shannonindovina@yahoo.com 

219-308-0484 
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